
CONGRATULATIONS, MUSCATEL MUSTANGS - Class of 2023
The Rosemead School District congratulates the hundreds of 8th graders who have successfully completed our school
district’s rigorous course of study and have been promoted to high school. They were celebrated during an in-person
promotion ceremony Thursday, June 8, 2023, at Muscatel Middle School, home of the Mustangs.

All of our Muscatel Mustangs - Class of 2023 students have made their parents, teachers, support staff, District
Administration, and the Board of Trustees proud.

In attendance for our in-person ceremony, we had our Board of Trustees, administrators, families, and the Rosemead
community. We all witnessed the promotion of our students into high school, their next step in life. Participants were
treated to wonderful speeches from the valedictorian and salutatorian as they addressed their classmates, recalling their
challenges & triumphs, and hopes for their future.

During the program, several awards were presented, including the R.O.S.Y. Award by Ms.
Bobbi Bruesch, Rosemead Kiwanis Club; A.C.S.A. Leadership Award by Mrs. Deborah
Lawrence, A.C.S.A. Representative; and Rosemead Educational Foundation Art Awards for
Overall, Art, and Music Leadership by Ms. Myrene Mangali, Treasurer of the Educational
Foundation for the Rosemead School District.

As Superintendent of our amazing school district, I ask that you focus on the journey ahead of you and be proud of what
you have accomplished while with us. I am proud of you and offer you the following quote:

“It’s your reaction to adversity, not adversity itself, that determines how your life’s story will develop.”
~Dieter F. Uchtdorf

Congratulations to the Rosemead School District, Muscatel Middle School Mustangs Class of 2023!

Respectfully,

Alejandro Ruvalcaba
Superintendent of Schools



Congratulations…

ENCINITA EAGLES
Keep Soaring to Reach Your Goals!

JANSON JAGUARS
Keep Running to Reach Your Goals!

SAVANNAH DOLPHINS
Keep Leaping to Reach Your Goals!

SHUEY SHARKS
Keep Swimming to Reach Your Goals!

The Rosemead School District congratulates all our promoting Eagles, Jaguars, Dolphins, and Sharks in all grades
who have successfully completed our school district’s rigorous course of study and have been promoted to their next
grade.

All of our students have made their parents, teachers, support staff, District Administration, and the Board of Trustees
proud.


